
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Beyond Giving Voice  
 

Join us for Beyond Giving Voice - a series of three virtual symposiums 
3:00 to 5:00 pm EDT on JUNE 4, 9, & 11, 2020 

Webinars will feature live presentations followed by opportunities for audience 
dialogue as we explore theoretical, methodological and ethical implications of claims to 
be ‘giving voice’ to children through research. Presentations will focus on research with 

young people but will be relevant to the design and conduct of qualitative 
methodologies with other populations. 

 

VIRTUAL SYMPOSIUM SERIES 

Advancing theory and methodologies for qualitative research with children 
 

Free Registration https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/103142074722  
For further information contact: dfacca2@uwo.ca | Twitter #beyondgivingvoice 


